

St Jude's Newsletter

Week Ending 20th May 2016



HATS & SUNSCREEN

With the warmer, sunnier weather, please ensure you apply sun cream to your child before they come to school. Please also ensure they bring a sun hat or cap to wear at break and lunchtime.

SCHOOL LEVY CONTRIBUTION

Please can you ensure that your family's £10 School Levy contribution is sent into school by 27th May 2016.

We will be sending reminders to parents after the half term break.



CHOIR ACHIEVER

Sinead Hutchinson



BIKES & SCOOTERS

There are several bikes and scooters being left outside of school which are not padlocked. Some are also being left overnight.

Please be aware that school cannot be held responsible if these go missing so we encourage children to use a lock and ensure their bikes and scooters are not left overnight.

NURSERY PARENTS

Please be aware that the school gate will not be opened for nursery parents before 12.00. This is to ensure the safeguarding of all children in school

Once you have collected your child from nursery, please can we ask that you leave the school premises so that we can close the gate in preparation for dinner time.

SCHOOL CLOSURE

School will be used as a polling station on **Thursday 23rd June**, and will therefore be closed to children.

ACHIEVERS

- R Charlotte Nicholson
- Y1 Joshua Greyo
- Y2 Ella Charles
- Y3 Morgan Rigby
- Y4 Denny Lee
- Y5 Francisco Lopes
- Y6 Ryan Lowe

Well done to each of our Achievers!



MUSIC LESSONS

Please note that music lessons have now increased to £5.10 per session or, the subsidised cost of, £3.75 for children in Y5.

HALF TERM SPORTS CLUB

Premier Sports will be running a daily sports club over the forthcoming half term. The club will operate from 8.00am – 5.30pm, with half days or reduced hours available. All children from 4 years upwards can attend. Prices start from £10.15 per day.

START OF THE SCHOOL DAY

Unless your child is in Before School Club or a Booster Class, they should not arrive at school before 8.45am.

MEDICINES

Medicines cannot be given to pupils unless they have been prescribed <u>and</u> a medicine form or Health Care Plan is in place.

Ideally, medicines should be spaced out so that they don't need to be given during school time.

HALF TERM BREAK

School will break for half term on Friday 27th May and return on Monday 6th June.